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Hi Leigh

It was good to see you last night at the Balboa Reservoir CAC meeting As you're aware I sit on the SFPUC
CAC seat on the Balboa Reservoir CAC As we're getting closer to the Draft EIR being released I wanted to

reach out to see if staff andor the project sponsors would be able to attend the next SFPUC CAC meeting

The SFPUC CAC has supported the Balboa Reservoir development and it's been a while since they've received

a complete update on the status and progress There is strong interest in continuing the conversation

The next SFPUC CAC meeting is scheduled for next Tuesday June 18 2019 I know this is short notice but I

was hoping you or other staff at OEWD could attend and give an in-depth update on progress and next steps to

the full SFPUC CAC

I've also copied Tracy Zhu the SFPUC CAC staff liaison

Thanks
Mark
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